λ.			•				7.	
	TITI	IIOO	TZT	~	TIẾNG	ANTIT	$\mathbf{I} \wedge \mathbf{D}$	Λ
t)H,	1 111	нии	ĸı	1.	ININUT	AINH	LATE	ч
$\boldsymbol{\nu}$		T V	171	_		1 11 111		

Date of Pre	paring:/
Date of test	ing:/
Week 36	Period

THE FINAL TEST OF THE SECOND TERM

Subject: English 9 (7 years)
Duration: 45 minutes

- 1. Objectives:
- a. Knowledge: After finishing the lesson, students should be able to:
 - review their previous knowledge.
 - know how their knowledge then try to study better.
- **b. Skill:** Developing writing skill, practice doing exercises.
- **c. Behaviour:** Ss should review what they have learnt regularly and do the test faithfully.
- 2. Preparation
- a. Students: pens, pencils,...
- b. Teacher:
- + MATRIX OF THE TEST FOR GRADE 9

Part/ Section/		Q. lev	vels		Text types/	T 1	0
Q. no.	Kno	Co	Lo wA	Hi	Materials/ Situations	Language sub- skills	Q. Types
Part 1 PRONUNCIATION 1. 1 2 3 4 2. 1 2 3 4	>> > >>	✓ ✓ ✓			- the vowel /o/ - the vowel /u/ - the vowel/e/ - consonant/th/ - Stress syllable	 complete lunar predict earthquake convenient generous designer environment 	Circling Circling
No. of items: 8 Mark allocated: 2.0	5 1.25	3 0.75					
Part 2 L. FOCUS 1. 1 2	✓	✓			- conjunction - adverbial	- but - even though	

https://giasudaykem.com.vn/giao-vien-day-kem-mon-tieng-anh-lop-9.html

Trung Tâm Gia Sư Tì Năng Việt https://giasudaykem.com.vn/tai-lieu-mon-tieng-anh-lop-9.html

	https://giasudaykem.com.vn/tai-lieu-mon-tieng-anh-lop-9.html					
				concession		Pick out
3	\checkmark			- relative	- who	
4	\checkmark			pronoun	- It's nice of tou to	
5	\checkmark			- compliment	say so	
6	\checkmark			- adverb	- slowly	
7	\checkmark			- if clause type 1	- rains	
8	\checkmark			- suggest + V-ing	- going	
2. 1		✓ ✓		- If clause type 2	- found	
2		V		- present perfect	- have heard	
$\frac{2}{3}$	\checkmark			- passive voice	- was badly	
	*			pussive voice	damaged	
4	\checkmark			- need + V-ing	- modernizing	
		2		need V-IIIg	modermzing	
No. of items: 12	9	3				
Mark allocated: 3.0	2.25	0.75				
Part 3						
READING						
I.						
1	\checkmark			Read for specific	A passage about	
2	\checkmark			information	"Khmer krom"	G: 1:
3	\checkmark					Circling
4	\checkmark					
5	\checkmark					
II.				Read for specific	Wh- questions	
1				information	-	Answering
2	\checkmark	\checkmark				
3		\checkmark				
4	/					
5	\					
No. of items: 10	0	2				
Mark allocated: 2.5	8					
	2	0.5				
Part 4						
WRITING				11	, 17	
1.1	\checkmark			- complete the	- suggest + V-ing	
2		\checkmark		second sentences.	- If clause type 2	
3 4	\checkmark				- relative pronoun	Rewriting
	\checkmark				- relative pronoun	Kewitting
5			✓		- reported speech	
2. 1			✓	- arrange the		
2		\checkmark		words to make		A muonaina
3	\checkmark			sentences		Arranging
4	\checkmark					
5	\checkmark					
L	1	1	1	l .		

Trung Tâm Gia Sư Tì Năng Việt

https://giasudaykem.com.vn/tai-lieu-mon-tieng-anh-lop-9.html

No. of items: 10 Mark allocated: 2.5	6 1.5	2 0.5	2 0.5		
Total items: 40 Total marks: 10	28 7	10 2.5	2 0.5		

Bình Giang, ngày 15 tháng 4 năm 2018 Người ra đề

Trườ Lớp	ig GD&ÐT Hòn Đất ờ ng THCS Bình Gi 9/ à tên:	ang Môr Thời	KIÊM TRA HỌC KÌ I – Năm học: 2017-2018 Môn: Tiếng Anh - Khối 9 (Hệ 7 năm) Thời gian: 45 phút (Không kể giao đề)				
	Điểm		Lời nhận	xét			
I. PR	RONUNCIATION						
1. Cl	noose the word who	ose underlined pa	rt is pronounced d	lifferently from that of			
the o	others. (1 point)						
1.	A. v <u>o</u> lcano	B. complete	C. nominate	D. orange			
2.	A. th <u>u</u> nderstorm	B. f <u>u</u> nnel	C. l <u>u</u> nar	D. er <u>u</u> ption			
3.	A. predict	B. generous	C. Easter	D. slav <u>e</u> ry			
4.	A. wea <u>th</u> er	B. al <u>th</u> ough	C. though	D.ear <u>th</u> quake			
2. Cl	noose the word who	ose main stress pa	ttern is placed diff	erently. (1 point)			
1.	A. interesting	B. convenient	C. comfortable	D. internet			
2.	A. effective	B. considerate	C. priority	D. generous			
3.	A. writer	B. teacher	C. customer	D. designer			
4.	A. dynamite	B. earthquake	C. environment	D. festival			
II. L	ANGUAGE FOCU	$J\mathbf{S}$					
1. Cl	noose the best answ	ver A, B, C or D to	o complete each se	ntence. (2 points)			
1. I'c	l love to play footba	ll I have to	complete an assign	ment.			
	A. but	B. and	C. because	D. or			
2	the wea	ther was bad, the M	/lid-Fall festival wa	s well organized.			
	A. Because	B. Since	C. Even though	D. Therefore			
3. To	om is the boy						
	A. which	B. what	C. who	D. A and B			
4. Te	et is a festival		occurs in late Janua	ary or early February.			

https://giasudaykem.com.vn/giao-vien-day-kem-mon-tieng-anh-lop-9.html

Trung Tâm Gia Sư Tì Năng Việt https://giasudaykem.com.vn/tai-lieu-mon-tieng-anh-lop-9.html B. who C. what A. which D. where 5."Congratulate you on your nomination, John!"- "....." A. OK B. Sure C. well done D. It's nice of you to say so 6. We didn't hurry, so we walked..... A. slow B. quick C. quickly D. slowly 7. If it..... this evening, I won't go out. C. was raining A. rains B. rained D. has rained 8. Lan suggested to the zoo at weekend. A. to go B. going C. went D. to go 2. Put the verb into the correct form. (1 point) 1. If you (find) a wallet in the street, what would you do with it? 2. This is the first time I (hear) her sing. 3. The building (badly/ damage) by a tornado last week. 4. The equipment in our office needs (modernize) III. READING 1. Read the passage then choose the best answer. (1.25 points) Earthquakes: Ninety percent of earthquakes (1) around the Pacific Rim, which is known as the' Ring of Fire'. In 1995, a huge earthquake (2) the city of Kobe in Japan. A large number of people (3) when homes, office blocks and highways collapsed. *Typhoons:* When a tropical storm (4)120 kilometers per hour, it is called a hurricane in North and South America, a cyclone in Australia, and a typhoon in Asia. The word 'typhoon' comes (5) Chinese: tai means 'big' and feng means 'wind', so the word 'typhoon' means 'big wind'. 1. A. occur B. happens C. has D. strikes 2. B. hits C. struck D. were hit A. was struck 3. A. killed B. were killed C. was killed D. killing D. comes 4. A. gets B. reaches C. arrives D. from 5. A. with B. to C. in 2. Read the passage then answer the questions. (1,25 points)

Tet holiday is celebrated on the first day of the Lunar New Year in Vietnam. Some weeks before the New Year, the Vietnamese clean their houses and paint the walls. New clothes are bought for the occasion. One or two days before the festival, people make Banh chung, which is the traditional cake, and kinds of jam. On the New Year's Eve, the whole family gets together for a reunion dinner. Every member of the family should be present during the dinner in which many different kinds of dishes are served. On the New Year morning, the young members of the family pay their respects to the elders. And the children receive lucky money wrapped in red tiny envelopes. After that people go to visit their neighbors, friends and relatives.

Trung Tâm Gia Sư Tì Năng Việt
https://giasudaykem.com.vn/tai-lieu-mon-tieng-anh-lop-9.html

*Questions: 1. When is Tet holiday celebrated in Vietnam?
2. Do they make <i>Banh chung</i> one or two days before the festival?
3. What do they do before the Lunar New Year?
4. What do they do on the New Year's Eve?
5. Who receives lucky money?
IV. WRITING: I. Complete the second sentence so that it has a similar meaning to the first one, using the words in brackets. (1.25 points). 1. Why don't we go to school by bike instead of motorbike to save energy? (I suggest) 2. He won't buy that bike because he doesn't have enough money. (if)
3. The flowers are rose. I bought them for my mother. (which)
4. The boy is standing near the tree. He is my brother. (who)
5. "I will be very busy tomorrow." (Jane said)
2. Arrange the words to make complete sentences. (1.25 points) 1. although / decided / they / it / rained heavily / to go out/.
2. near/ the man / lives/ my house/ who/ doctor / a / is/.
3. tell/ cost/ much/ how/ it/ does/ could/ me/ you/?
4. planet/ without/ would/ this/ air,/ there/ no/ be/ on/ life/.
5. a / you/ saw/ UFO/ do/ would/ what/ you/ if/?

Trung Tâm Gia Sư Tì Năng Việt

https://giasudaykem.com.vn/tai-lieu-mon-tieng-anh-lop-9.html

GOOD LUCK TO YOU!

https://giasudaykem.com.vn/tai-lieu-mon-tieng-anh-lop-9.html

ANSWER KEYS

I. PRONUNCIATION

1. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the others. (1 point)

<u> </u>			
1	2	3	4
В	С	A	D

2. Choose the word whose main stress pattern is placed differently. (1 point)

1	2	3	4
В	D	D	С

II. LANGUAGE FOCUS

1. Choose the best answer A, B, C or D to complete each sentence. (2 points)

		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	,	<u> </u>		(1 ,
1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8
A	C	C	A	D	D	A	В

2. Put the verb into the correct form. (1 point)

1	2	3	4
Found	have heard	was badly damaged	modernizing

III. READING

1. Read the passage then choose the best answer. (1.25 points)

1	2	3	4	5
A	C	В	В	D

2. Read the passage then answer the questions. (1.25 points)

- 1. Tet holiday is celebrated on the first day of the Lunar New Year in Vietnam.
- 2. Yes, they do.
- 3. They clean their houses and paint the walls (and buy new clothes)
- 4. On the New Year's Eve, the whole family gets together for a reunion dinner.
- 5. Children receive lucky money.

IV. WRITING

I. Complete the second sentence so that it has a similar meaning to the first one, using the words in brackets. (1.25 points).

- 1. I suggest going to school by bike instead of motorbike to save energy.
- **2.** If he has enough money he will buy that bike.
- 3. The flowers, which I bought for my mother, are rose.
- 4. The boy, who is my brother, is standing near the tree.
- 5. Jane said she would be very busy the next day.

2. Arrange the words to make complete sentences. (1.25 points)

1. They decided to go out although it rained heavily. / Although it rained

Trung Tâm Gia Sư Tì Năng Việt

https://giasudaykem.com.vn/tai-lieu-mon-tieng-anh-lop-9.html

heavily, they decided to go out.

- 2. The man who lives near my house is a doctor.
- 3. Could you tell me how much does it cost?
- 4. Without air, there would be no life on this planet.
- 5. Whay would you do if you saw a UFO?

 THE	END	